
 

 
 
 

THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 LETTER OF DECISION 

 
May 20, 2022 

 
 
Alyssa Carter 
The Broadway Group, LLC 
P.O. Box 18968 
Huntsville, Alabama 35804 
 
Re:  5791 Swedetown Road 

(South side of Swedetown Road, 150’± West of US Highway 90 West, extending to the 
West side of US Highway 90 West, 275’± South of Swedetown Road). 
Council District 4 
SUB-SW-002026-2022 
The Broadway Group, LLC 
Request to waive construction of a sidewalk along US Highway 90 West. 

 
Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner (s): 
 
At its meeting on May 19, 2022, the Planning Commission considered the above referenced 
Planned Unit Development application. 
 
After discussion, the Planning Commission allowed the applicant to withdraw the 
application. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
  Margaret Pappas 
  Deputy Director of Planning and Zoning 
   
  


